Dear cottage renters/visitors,

Our lake is in a fragile state. We are currently combatting an invasion of Eurasian
milfoil, which is a highly aggressive, fast spreading aquatic plant. Please help us

preserve the health of our lake by following these simple recommendations:

e Wash all boats (including canoes and kayaks and water toys) thoroughly
before putting them in the water. Cross-contamination between lakes
contributes to the spreading of the Eurasian Milfoil.

e Avoid boating, fishing and swimming in all areas marked by a buoy and
areas dense in weeds. Any movement contributes to fragmentation and
spreading of the weeds.

e Do not pull out weeds by hand in shallow areas, as it will contribute to

fragmentation and spreading of the weeds.

The water is tested regularly and is rated excellent for swimming.

Enjoy your holidays!



